
 
Southern Manufacturing & Electronics Exhibition 2009 

 

 

Dear Customer 
 
Dataman is pleased to announce that we will be exhibiting at the Southern Manufacturing & 
Electronics Exhibition 2009. 
 
We will be showing examples of our development and production programmers with product 
demonstrations plus our new range of PC-based oscilloscopes. 
 
Please visit us on stand number E6 from the 11th to 12th February 2009. 

 
 
If you would like to arrange a formal meeting with our technical sales teams who will be present, please complete the 
form below and return it to us by fax on +44 (0) 1300 321012 or by email to sales@dataman.com: 
 
Title  Initials  Surname   

 

Job Title   

 

Company   

 

Phone  Fax   

 

Email   

 

Product Universal Programmers  Gang Programmers   

 Specialised Programmers  PC-Based Oscilloscopes   

 


